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SoutheastHEALTH of Stoddard County Public Notice

SoutheastHEALTH of Stoddard County Public Notice

SoutheastHEALTH has announced that Southeast Home Health in Cape Girardeau and
Dexter will close in August.  The final day of operation for Southeast Home Health of
Dexter will be August 8, 2023 and the last day for services at Southeast Home Health of
Cape will be August 15, 2023.

Services offered by Southeast Hospice and Southeast Palliative Care will continue
uninterrupted.

For inquiries regarding Home Health of Cape call (573) 651-5549 and for Dexter call
(573) 624-5566.
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